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Shanti-Chi newsletter

inspire visions with the oral traditions

Here at Shanti-Chi we are preparing for an exciting year ahead as we work with and for the
community. This months newsletter is focused on our up and coming sponsored walk. Some of you
may recall Griot Chinyere doing a solo 100 mile sponsored walk along the south down way
stretching from Eastbourne to Winchester in 2015. Well this time she will be leading a team of 6,
committeed to stepping out of their comfort zone to embark upon a new adventure to return with
exciting melanin rich stories from along the Jurassic coast while raising money. May prosperity
continue to follow us all through 2017 as we follow your spirit's guidance.

promote, preserve and celebrate the ancient oral traditions of storytelling
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